
 

Credit & Debit Card Instructions 

Our recent software transition requires us to change how we process monthly recurring 

donations charged through a credit/debit card.   

 

Please note that but due to this software transition, our system will not be able to 

automatically process your May recurring donation.    

 

You may either go to our secure donation website at https://www.azpolicy.org/donate/online/ 

or call office at 602-424-2525 to make a one-time manual contribution. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please call CAP’s Advancement Coordinator Chelsea Oglebay at 602-424-

2525, ext. 231.  
 

If you would like to change the credit card charged, use the new card by clicking here and selecting 

“Make Gift Recurring” and “Monthly.”  If you select this option, we will terminate the monthly charge to 

your old card.  The date you complete this transaction will become the new monthly date your credit 

card will be charged. As a new optional feature, you can also elect to cover the transaction fee and 

help maximize your gift! 
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